
I hope you have all had a super summer and start back refreshed and ready to go. 
Congratulations to our Y11 students who achieved excellent results and we wish them 
every success for the future. Our new Y7 students have made a fantastic start and we 
are delighted to welcome them officially onto the Durrington team. Our other 
students across Y8-11 have also made a very impressive start to the year. Everyone is 
ready to work hard and get involved as we begin our next stage of development as a 
school. 

Ms S Marooney 
Headteacher 

 


